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Friday 2nd February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update 

regarding our current school's Behaviour Policy. After careful consideration and collaboration, 

we have decided to update our policy and introduce a new vision for behaviour, aimed at 

fostering a positive and nurturing learning environment for all our pupils. 

Our new vision for behaviour: 

At Warboys Primary Academy, our vision is to create a calm and safe environment, where all can 

learn and flourish. We believe in mutual respect and value it as the foundation of our school 

community. We strive to foster an atmosphere of engagement, self-motivation, and resilience, 

empowering all to reach their full potential. Collaboration is key in creating a safe, warm, and 

respectful school where everyone is valued and celebrated. We aim to instil in our school 

community the values of ready to learn, respectful, and safe, encouraging all to be the best they 

can be. We believe in learning and growing from mistakes, and we are dedicated to developing all 

at Warboys Primary Academy into role models of the future. 

As part of this, we have identified three core behaviour values that we believe will greatly 

contribute to the overall well-being and success of our pupils.  

 

With the introduction of these new behaviour values, we are confident that our students will 

be better prepared for their academic pursuits and personal growth.  
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continued:- 

We believe that being ready encompasses being punctual, organised and emotionally 

prepared for each day's challenges.  

Being respectful signifies treating others with kindness, looking after the school and 

resources, empathy and embracing diversity.  

Finally, being safe means ensuring the physical and emotional safety of oneself and others. 

We have already introduced these new behaviour values to the children in assembly and have 

provided age-appropriate explanations to ensure their understanding. Teachers will be 

incorporating these values into their daily routines and integrating them into their lessons, 

promoting consistency throughout the school. 

If you have any questions, concerns or suggestions regarding the new ‘Positive Behaviour and 

Relationships’ Policy, or our vision for behaviour, please do not hesitate to contact us. We 

greatly appreciate your support and collaboration as we strive to create a safe, respectful and 

ready learning community for all our pupils. 

Thank you for your understanding and partnership. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Stuart Mallott 

Principal 
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